
Online Public File Uploading Difficulties April 2023 

 

Vermont Public (FRN 0029968765) was unable to meet the 10th of April deadline to upload our 

issues and programs files due to a great deal of difficulty we were having with the operation of 

the online public file portal. 

Only 10 of our 14 radio stations and none of our TV stations were visible on our owner 

dashboard.   

In addition, creating a “2023” folder and uploading our issues and programs file to that folder 

for several of our radio stations proved to be problematic.  We were able to file issues and 

program files for WBTN-FM (Vermont Public News) and WVTQ (Vermont Public Classical) on 

April 10th but could complete no other tasks. 

A trouble ticket (# HD00011254571) was submitted to the FCC help portal on April 11th detailing 

the difficulties encountered.  

 

At the time of trouble ticket submittal, the FCC help portal was displaying the following 

message: 

 

“! Online Public Inspection filing (OPIF) is currently experiencing issues.”   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Joseph Tymecki 

Sr. VP Engineering and Technology 

Vermont Public Co. 


